
 
 
 
 

MAY 11TH, 2013 
*CALL TO GATHERED WORSHIP 

Luke 1:46-55 

WORSHIP IN PRAYER 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
For the Beauty of the Earth (793)  

WORSHIP IN WORD 
The Generational Righteousness of God 

(Romans 10:1-4) 

WORSHIP IN PRAYER 

WORSHIP IN WORD 
Mark 10:17-31 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
Alive 

You Alone Can Rescue 
10,000 Reasons (Bless the Lord) 

BLESSING TO SCATTERED WORSHIP 
Ephesians 6:1-3 

 
 

If you are visiting with us today, we 
welcome you in the name of our Lord 
and Savior, Jesus Christ. We hope that 

you enjoy your experience with us 
today.  Please fill out one of our visitor 
cards with any comments or questions 

you might have. 
 

*For those with children ages 3-7, there 
will be a “Children’s Church” downstairs in 

classroom #1. 

GOOD SABBATH! 
You might hear us use the word Sabbath, and 
wonder what exactly we mean.  Well, the 
word literally means to cease, or to rest.  We 
use it to describe Saturday, a day of the week 
when we rest from our labor so that we can 
gather and worship God.  But, we also use it to 
describe Jesus, as we rest from our works and 
rely on His work to save us.  If you want to 
know more about the Sabbath or more about 
Jesus, feel free to talk to one of our Pastors. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
TODAY (SABBATH) 

12:15PM THE HELPING HAND 
1:30PM GATHERED WORSHIP 
2:45PM DISCIPLESHIP GROUPS 

MAY 18TH
 (SABBATH) 

12:15PM THE HELPING HAND 
1:30PM GATHERED WORSHIP 
2:45PM DISCIPLESHIP GROUPS 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Phone: 678-439-7329 

Email: info@metroatlantasdb.org  

Website: www.metroatlantasdb.org 

Meeting Address Mailing Address 
Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

76 Seaboard Street 
Hiram, Georgia 30141 

PO Box 1104 
Dallas, Georgia 30132 

 

 
 

He calls his own sheep by name and 
leads them out. When he has brought 
out all his own, he goes on ahead of 
them, and his sheep follow him because 
they know his voice. (John 10:3b-4) 

 

For those who wish to worship 
through giving, there is a metal box 
in the back to receive your tithes and 
offerings, or you may give online. 
 

We will be hosting several members of General Council 
NEXT WEEKEND (May 17

th
-20

th
).  We will need to provide 

meals Friday evening through Monday lunch for nine 
people. Please see or message David Fox (gmail or 
facebook) for details on how to you may help.   
 


